                             Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch Board Minutes
                                                                   October 7, 2014

The Meeting was called to order by President Dick Byrnes at the Homosassa Library at 2:30 PM.   

President Byrnes distributed the Watch Officers list, Watch Squad assignments for November and the Membership list.  He advised that two new members came from the article in the Sugarmill Woods newsletter.  Applications for new drivers are in the back of the three ring binder in the car.  Clicker was found under the seat. 

He advised the new vehicle was serviced and new tires on the front mounted.  Lew advised the car wash washed at Mr. B’s (completely cleaned) last week.     

Dick advised Ernest Pettine retired from driving due to health.  His service was appreciated.  The November meeting will be on the 18th due to the holiday at the Library.  December, back to normal.

Dick e-mailed Andy to arrange for Rachel Ward to assign speakers from the Sheriff’s Department in November and December. He advised there were only two incidents in SMW’s in July, August and September.  Dick will not be at the December meeting.  Keep checking 60 Golf View where water has been stolen while unoccupied.  Driver’s should circle by and view.  

Adjourned at 2:45.

Joe Stingle, Secretary
